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            “High Quality Learning for All” 

 
 
Friday, March 12, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
I am pleased to announce that Southmoreland School District’s students will be returning to school 
five days a week in the brick and mortar setting on Monday, March 22, 2021.  If your student is 
enrolled in our hybrid model of instruction, we are assuming your student will return to school full-
time in our brick and mortar setting.  If this is correct, you do not need to take any further action.  If 
you are requesting a change in your student’s instructional model, you are asked to visit your 
student’s school website and complete the Google Form indicating the desired change of 
instructional model.  This form must be completed for each student requesting a change and the 
form will be available from March 12, 2021 through March 17, 2021 closing at 3:00 PM. 
 
If you are currently transporting your student to school and wish to have him/her ride the bus, 
please contact either Charlie Swink, swinkc@southmoreland.net or Laura Geyer, 
geyerl@southmoreland.net.  This is very important as we may need to alter bus rosters and routing 
as to make additional seats available for students to ride the bus. 
 
As always, thank you for your support, patience and understanding while we continue to provide the 
best education possible for our students. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

Vincent Mascia 
Vincent Mascia, 
Superintendent of Schools 
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